
 
 

 
 

Medford Police responded to the report of a burglary at 1528 Biddle Road on 04/02/18. The 
suspect(s) cut the lock to the security gate around the property as well as the lock securing the 
victim’s trailer. One of the sub-contractors for the new bank being built reported the theft of 31 
various tools/ tool kits from an enclosed trailer on the job site. Some of the stolen tools include: a 
Milwaukee sawzall, Milwaukee oscillating tool, Milwaukee impact driver, Bosch Palm Sander, 
Bosch jig saw, and various other tools. The victim reported the approximate value of the items 
stolen was $10,528. The handling officer checked the area for surveillance footage but was 
unable to locate any.  

If you have any information regarding the mentioned burglary, please call or text Crime Stoppers 
of Southern Oregon at 1-800-850-0580 and refer to case number KMED 04-18-18. 
 
Depending on the case and information given, Rogue Credit Union will pay up to $1,000 in 
additional reward money for information leading to an arrest and filing of charges. 
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